January 10, 2012
To Whom It May Concern,
Please accept this letter of recommendation for Tonya Doyle for a nursing position in your hospital.  She was one of my students in her second and third semesters of 2011 in the clinical portion of Adult Medical/Surgical Nursing at Weatherford College. Tonya has continued to grow and develop a well-founded base in the profession of nursing. Upon successful completion of this program, she will graduate from the Weatherford College Associate Degree Nursing Program in May 2012.  She will have been successful in achieving the high standards of our program.
In the time that I have known Tonya, she has always demonstrated strong yet quiet leadership. Her care, concern, and compassion for the patients and their families are outstanding. I firmly believe that wherever Tonya decides to seek employment as an RN the institution will benefit from her knowledge base and professionalism.  She brings with her a strong combination of clinical skills and compassion. 
It has been a pleasure to get to know Tonya through our educational relationship and I strongly believe she will prove to be the professional Registered Nurse your institution and our college will be proud to claim. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any additional information.
Sincerely,
Linda Frye RN/MSN/CPNP
A.D.N. Instructor

Weatherford College

817-598-8804
lfrye@wc.edu
